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Dear House Committee on Climate, Energy and Environment, 

 

I'm a founding member of Oregon Educators for Climate Education, OECE and I fully 

support HB 2961 because it is a practical mitigation strategy that will help Oregonians 

transition to renewable energy.  Oregon's transition will immediately help Oregon 

clean energy startups like the Lake County Resource Initiative in Eastern Oregon.  It 

is the duty of those who can to go full throttle with clean energy because every 

hesitation puts our grandchildren and theirs in harms way.   

 

Thank you for your wise, courageous and forward thinking leadership. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Darin G. Henry 

Oregon Educators for Climate Education 


